## "Love Your Neighbor" Bags

On March 21st, our Lenten Wednesday Evening Learning time will be spent doing service projects related to the learning we've done in the previous weeks. One of our projects will be to pack "Love Your Neighbor" Bags – bags to keep in your vehicle to give to those in need. In order to make these bags, we need your donations. Over the next several weeks, please consider donating:

Travel Size/Individual Items Food (packaged, single serving)

Toothpaste Peanut butter/cheese crackers

Toothbrushes Fruit cups
Wet wipes Trail mix

Tissues Raisins/ Dried fruit

Soap Tuna/chicken foil packets

Lotion Mints

Sunscreen Cookies and/or crackers

Deodorant Bottled water

Laundry detergent

## **Miscellaneous**

Chapstick Socks – adult size, good quality

Band-aids Feminine hygiene products

Gallon zip-lock bags

Monetary donations are also welcome, and will be used to buy items to fill these bags. Checks can be written to Lutheran Church of the Nativity, with the memo line "Neighbor Bags."

Thank you for your generosity. Please contact Pr. Rachel with any questions.